
Fri 10/16/2015 11:36 AM 
From: a2guy Michigan [a2guy@hotmail.com] 
To: Planning 
Cc: Eaton, Jack; Krapohl, Graydon; Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy 
Subject: Re: 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road Condominium Project 
 
Good morning, 
 
As a life-long resident of Ascot I want to express my disapproval of the 2250 Ann Arbor Saline 
Road condominium project. 
 
My objects continue to be any connection between this project and our quiet neighborhood 
through Lambeth.    
  
I am very strongly opposed to cutting down any trees on the property.   Why would the city 
allow mature or land mark trees to be cut down after they have been there for over 50 years?    
I so enjoy that wall of green on the back of  my property!    I do not want to have to stare at an 
oversize condo building. 
 
I also would like to see this development put in as a smaller project.   This project is too big for 
the space and does not fit into any of the developments in this part of Ann Arbor.   I am 
concerned about noise from the property as well as light pollution.   I do not want a building 
towering over our neighborhood. 
 
At the last public meeting the architect said for the project that they would be happy to do 
whatever the residents wanted.    However, the developer has NEVER met or corresponded 
with the residents of this neighborhood. 
 
Please do not approve this project. 
 
Thank you. 
 
William Pollard 
2139 Ascot Road 
Ann Arbor 
 


